

Friday 26th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Stubbington Study Centre Residential - Monday 2nd March - Friday 6th March 2026

Further to our previous letter and meeting we can now let you know that the anticipated cost of this trip will be £285.00. An initial, non-refundable deposit of £45 must be received by Friday 10th October 2025. Payment can be made online using the new Arbor app, unfortunately we are not able to accept payment in cash. Please note that if you do not pay the deposit by this date, we cannot guarantee your child a space at a later date.

We shall write to you again when we have final numbers, to confirm the final cost of the trip and implement a payment plan to enable you to spread the balance over 4 monthly payments (these will be due on 1st November, 1st December 2025, 1st January and 1st February 2026). Please note that once the deadline has passed and we have confirmed the final cost you will be liable for the payment of your child's place in full even if they change their mind and no longer wish to go. However, if the final cost increases you will have until midday on Thursday 23rd October to cancel your child's place and receive a refund, after this time no refunds will be possible and, as previously stated, you will be liable for the full balance.

Parent Volunteers:

Over the last couple of terms, we have been incredibly fortunate and have had a high number of parents/carers sign up to volunteer in school, and this included residential support. If you would like the opportunity to accompany the children on the residential then please complete the volunteer application form by clicking the link HERE. The school will also need to carry out a DBS check as well as an induction process, so please register your interest as soon as possible to ensure that you would be able to attend. In return for volunteering, parents will be provided with three generous meals a day, plus snacks, hot and cold drinks

Alongside a qualified Stubbington instructor, volunteers will supervise a group of Year 5 children. Responsibilities will include taking children to and from activities to the cafeteria for meals, and ensuring children are ready for bed on time! At all times, class teachers will be available to support and assist.

Kind regards

Tracy Dinsmore

Bursar



Word &



